Jacquelyne Alexander

Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

County of Santa Barbara

105 E. Anapamu Street, Suite 407, Santa Barbara, CA 93101
t: 805.568.2245 f: 805.568.2249

Please accept this notice of my resignation as the County of Santa Barbara appointed Director
to the Isla Vista Community Services District (IVCSD) effective July 14, 2021.

| want to thank the County for my initial appointment to a two-year term beginning March 7,
2017 and re-appointment to a four-year term March 1, 2019 that would end February 28, 2023.
During my four years of service | had the opportunity to work with a talented Board of Directors
and served with eight elected officials in total who reside in Isla Vista and two appointed
Directors by the University of California Santa Barbara. We as a group hired an exceptional
General Manager and Assistant General Manager to manage the day to day operations of the
District. To view the current resources provided to the Community of Isla Vista by the District go
to the website islavistacsd.gov. Special thanks to Joan Hartman, County of Santa Barbara Third
District Supervisor and staff for their on-going support of IVCSD.

Robert W. Geis, C.P.A.
Retired Santa Barbara County Auditor-Controller

Cc: County of Santa Barbara Third District Supervisor Joan Hartman
Third District Executive Assistant Gina Fisher
Spencer Brandt, IVCSD Board President





